BEFORE THE WASHINGTON STATE
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

In The Matter of the Petition of DOCKET UT-110883

GULF COAST HOME PHONE SERVICES
INC. d/b/a GULF COAST WIRELESS

for Limited Designation as an
Eligible Telecommunications Carrier

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL

COMES NOW Gulf Coast Home Phone Services, Inc. and files this Notice of
Withdrawal of its Petition for Limited Designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier in

the State of Washington.

On May 9, 2011, Gulf Coast Home Phone Services, Inc. (“Gulf Coast”) filed an
Application for Designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier from the Washington
State Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission). Oﬂ April 6, 2012, Gulf Coast filed
a Compliance Plan with the Federal Communications Commission (FCC). The Compliance Plan
is still.pending. Commission staff has indicated that Gulf Coast’s Petition for ETC Designation

cannot be approved until the company’s Compliance Plan has been approved by the FCC.



At the request of Commission staff, and in order to resolve pending dockets, Gulf Coast

withdraws its application without prejudice against re-filing the application at a later date.

Respectfully submitted,

Mark Foster

Attorney at Law

707 West Tenth Street
Austin, TX 78701
(512) 708-8700

(512) 697-0058/fax
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Attorney for Gulf Coast Home Phone
Services, Inc.




